
Dear Editor, 

 

Regarding the manuscript “Solid extraintestinal malignancies in patients with 

inflammatory bowel disease” we kindly ask you to take into consideration that we do 

not have any supporting funding in order to pay the expenses for the English language 

certificate. Please note that professor Ioannis Koutroubakis, who is the corresponding 

author of the manuscript, serves as an Editor-in-chief of the journal “Annals of 

Gastroenterology”.  

We kindly ask you if possible to have a waiver of the language certificate for this article.  

 

Best regards, 

Kalliopi Foteinogiannopoulou 

 
 
 


